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Date:  August 17, 2020 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Mike Wever, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager 
 
Subject: Project #: SST20-18 Award 
 
 
City staff respectfully requests city council consideration of award of contract to Cactus Asphalt 
for project SST20-18 for the crack sealing of select streets within the city per the FY21 CIP & 
Street Maintenance Plan.   
 
The work would be scheduled during the day only. It is anticipated only restrictions to residential 
travel lanes occurring with no road closures. Public notification is planned to include advance 
notice signage of upcoming maintenance, fliers for area residents along with a news release of 
the upcoming work. 
 
Project is budgeted with the use of the city’s street sales tax monies.   
 


